From: <u>Cuesta Cuesta Planning</u>

To: <u>Elisha Milne</u>

Cc: <u>Bill White; Victoria Mance;</u>

Subject: Minor Variance A9-24 (Allen-Cedar Lane)

Date: September 23, 2024 11:27:57 AM

## Dear Elisha:

Please accept this email as a formal request to defer/reschedule the above noted application from Wednesday, September 25, 2024 to the October 23, 2024 Committee of Adjustment (COA) meeting.

The applicant and the applicant's builder would like an opportunity to review the information requests from the neighbour and respond accordingly, prior to presenting the application to the COA.

Please provide this email address to the neighbour so that she/he/they may reach out directly to me with any questions or concerns related to the proposal.

I apologize for the short notice and any inconvenience.

We are happy to make ourselves available at Wednesday's meeting should this be deemed necessary.

Thank you,

Genevieve

## **Cuesta Planning Consultants Inc.**

978 First Avenue West

Owen Sound, ON N4K 4K5

Phone: <u>519-372-9790</u>

Fax: <u>519-372-9953</u>

www.cuestaplanning.com

Confidentiality Note: This email and any attachments are confidential and may be protected by legal privilege. If you are not the intended recipient, be aware that any disclosure, copying, distribution or use of this email or any attachment is prohibited. If you have received this email in error, please notify us immediately by returning it to the sender and delete this copy from your system.